ALABAMA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

Bureau of Research and Development
1409 Coliseum Boulevard, Montgomery, Alabama 36130-3050
Phone: (334) 3563-6940 FAX: (334) 353-6950
internet: http:/www.dot.state.al.us

Robert Bentley John R. Cooper
Govemor Transportation Director
April 7, 2017
Beth Hinkley
QA Coordinator

DEWALT / Powers Fasteners
2 Powers Lane
Brewster, NY 10509

Re: Dual Listings for the following ALDOT-approved Products —

PERB 2071 — Powers ACI100+ Gold / DEWALT ACI100+ Gold
PEB 2364 — Powers PE1000+ / DEWALT PEIOO0+

PEB 2957 — Powers Pure30+ / DEWALT Pure50+

PEB 3039 — Powers Purel 10+ / DEWALT Purel 10+

PEB 4008 — Powers AC30 Sitver / DEWALT ACS50

Dear Ms. Hinkley:

Your company submitted a formal request, dated October 3, 2016, to the Product Evaluation
Board (PEB) of the Alabama Department of Transportation to update our records to reflect the
new company name and to have dual listings for the above referenced products previously
approved. Based on the review performed to confirm this request, the PEB approved the noted
changes.

These five approved products manufactured under the name Powers Fasteners on List II-15,
Concrete Anchoring Systems, of the Department’s List of Qualified Materials, Sources and
Devices will be revised to include the new parent company name, DEWALT, and to have
additional DEWALT anchor brand names referenced. This dual product listing will be upheld
until August 31, 2018 to allow time for your rebranding process to be completed. After August
31, 2018, only the approved DEWALT brand products will be listed.

As a requirement to remain on a list you must provide only approved products to the Department
projects and promptly notify us through formal correspondence (i.e. company letter) of a
company, product, and/or address name change, any changes in production of the product or
alterations that may change the product chemically or physically. This will allow our listing to
stay current and will prevent your product from being removed from the list due to out-of-date
information or failure to adhere to the terms outlined above. In addition, we reserve the right to
request samples for testing at our convenience and/or require the submittal of current test data
from a certified/qualified testing laboratory for our review should the product fail to perforin
satisfactorily or if changes are made to the product after placement on our list.
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If you have additional questions or need to notify of any changes, please contact Ms. J. Michelle
Owens or Mrs, Kidada Dixon at (334) 353-6940.

Sincerely,

Geoge H. Connrer, P.E.
Chairman, Product Evaluation Board

GHC/IMO/KCD
c: PEB file

Attachment:
DEWALT / Powers Fasteners October 3, 201fCotrespondence




